
Second Gaze Fellowship 
 
Richard Rohr teaches that the Second Gaze allows us to see the world 
through the eyes of the Christ rather than the eyes of our ego and is largely 
achieved through contemplation. If you are interested in exploring 
contemplative spirituality or wish to expand your current practice, please 
join us for the Second Gaze Fellowship. We will be meeting every first and 
third Monday of the month from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. at Montview for a time of 
teaching, discussion and group meditation. All seekers are welcome. If you 
have any questions or would like additional information, please contact 
Michele Horn at hornmic@aol.com. 
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